
Eureka Town Board Meeting June 13, 1988 
The meeting was called to order by Cheryl.  Present were Kadlec, Lee, Larson and Leine.  

Minutes of the May meeting were approved as read. 
 
In the absence of the treasurer Cheryl gave the report which was approved. 
 

Bills totaling $7,538.52 were presented by the Clerk.  Motion by Lee to pay the bills, was seconded by Kadlec and 
approved. 
 
Stephanie Rossle, 315 Partners Circle,, Mound, who had appeared at the April meeting in regards to a lot (5Acres) at 

26991 Galaxie Ave.  Since the variance had been approved, she was granted a permit to build a house, garage and 
storage shed.  She was also told to present a driveway agreement to the effect the Township would not be responsible 
for upkeep.  Permit granted on a motion by Lee, seconded by Kadlec. 
 

Ralph and Helen Mohn requested a permit to build a house and garage on the curve at Galaxie on 255 th St..  There had 
been a hearing on the driveway variance two years ago.  Driveway had been approved by the County.  Driveway 
approved on a motion by Lee, seconded by Larson. 
 

There was a decision on dust control.  Miller said dry conditions would result in a loss , unless water could be furnished 
when chemicals was applied.  Various sources of water were presented and would be checked on before application of 
chloride. 
 

One bid by Miller Construction for Road maintenance was received.  The bid was the same as last year.  This was 
approved. 
 
Ames pool had been put in without a permit.  Ames was asked to appear at the July meeting of the board. 

 
Mcnamera Construction asked to have their bid check of $37,835.00 released as they had finished blacktopping 
Eureka Estates, 2nd addition.  There was some discussion as to shoulder.  On a motion by Kadlec, seconded by Larson 
the check was to be released.  A further condition was to the effect no building permits to be granted before shoulders 

were put in place. 
 
David Tousignant property was discussed.  He was ordered to get a house permit within 60 days or garage would be 
removed. 

 
Charlie Hanson’s dump was brought , but was left up to the County as to continuing an cleanup. 
 
There was discussion on the property on 240 th and Highview.  Jerry Zimmer was to be told to remove old railroad 

bridge.   
 
Spraying of brush on selected roads by Miller approve on a motion by Lee , seconded by Kadlec. 
 

Meeting adjourned 9:45 PM. 


